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26th November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank-you all for your ongoing support.  

As we move forwards towards the end of term, there are some things in school that we will not be able to do in the 

‘traditional’ way, but I hope that you can see that the way we marked Children in Need was different, but still 

successful.  

Great news! Thank-you for helping us on Friday to raise £443.26, and a special mention to Elsie in 1M who raised £31 

for a sponsored silence too. Well done! 

We are continuing to ensure school events and focus days go ahead in school as usual, unfortunately much as we 

would love to have you with us, it is not always possible at the moment. 

Dates for your diaries:  

Christmas cards.If you would like your child to bring in cards for the class, these can be sent in with reading books on 

Monday 6th December, and will be sent out on Thursday 9th December.  

Christmas mufti day. On Friday 10th December, we will be having a festive mufti day where children can wear 

Christmas jumpers and any donations and funds raised will go towards HSA.  

Christmas gifts. A gift box will be put in each classroom, so that if you wish staff can receive any gifts brought in by 

the children prior to the 15th December. 

Christmas lunch. This will take place on Wednesday 15th December and will be a special boxed meal. This will need 

to be pre-ordered and information will be sent out on Monday. 

Class parties. Will take place on Thursday 16th December for individual classes. 

Thank-you again for continuing to follow the guidance set out by the government in order to protect your children, 

your families and our school staff team and our families. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Hannaway and Gig Mill team 

GIG MILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Together we care, together we succeed 


